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PUBLIC HEALTH UPDATE 

 
THE BOIL WATER ORDER HAS BEEN 
LIFTED.  THE SITUATION HAS BEEN 
RESOLVED, AND TWO CONSECUTIVE DAYS 
OF SATISFACTORY TOTAL COLIFORM 
BACTERIA SAMPLE RESULTS HAVE BEEN 
RECEIVED BY THIS OFFICE.   
 
 
Please call the New York State Department of Health Glens 
Falls District Office if you have any questions.  Phone 518-
793-3893. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


